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It is with great joy that I write this letter to you to recommend Ben White
to your ministry. I've known Ben for over 10 years now and in that time
when I think of him, I think of the word encouragement. He is always
positive and has a gift to help others in their walk with the Lord.

When Ben shared with me the doors that the Lord is opening for him, I
rejoiced with him as I believe his gifts will be of great service to God's
people, and the furtherance of the gospel. I'm confident that if you
consider adding Ben and his family to your missionary family, you will
not be disappointed as he is a diligent, conscientious servant for the
Lord.

Ben'’s ministry will enlarge the coast of your ministry and help you to
multiply worshipers for the kingdom of the Lord Jesus Christ.

Respectfully,
Dr. Tim Schmig
Executive Director
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